Creative Writing Group Report 2023

We are a very new group: our first meeting was in September 2023. We are still finding our feet,
and welcoming new members. As we meet in each other’s homes, there will be a limit on the
numbers we can welcome to the group. At present we meet once a month, possibly shifting to twice
a month when we are well established.

Why do we meet? We all enjoy writing, whether we have been writing for years or are new to
creative writing. At meetings we read out short pieces of our work for comment, with a view to
learning from each other. Our hope is to explore many types of writing. Watch this space.

Betty East
Group Leader



